
From: Jackson, Gavin <gjackson@postandcourier.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/1/2015 4:22:51 PM
Subject: Beach renourishment

Chaney,
Can you forward me the letter the administration sends to the Army Corps of Engineers regarding beach 
renourishment?
The governor mentioned $28 million for beach renourishment. Is that included in the public assistance number? 
Where would that money be coming from, FEMA hazard mitigation?
Let me know when you can,
 
Gavin
 
Gavin Jackson
Statehouse Reporter

The Post and Courier

Cell|Text: (843)-708-1830

@GavinJacksonPC
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